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Math 
Workshop 

This will be our final week of graph explorations. On Friday we 
will take our Chapter 2 Assessment. The students will bring 
home their math review on Wednesday and it will be due on 
Friday. 

Reading 
Workshop 

We are so excited to announce our nonfiction creepy 
Halloween unit! For the next two weeks the students will learn 
about different elements of Halloween such as pumpkins, 
spiders, bats, haunted houses, and the cities of the dead 
through nonfiction texts. We will practice the art of close 
reading and learn how to use context clues to help define 
unknown words. In addition, the students will continue to 
practice identifying the main ideas and causes and effects within 
a text.  

Writing 
Workshop 

The students will continue paragraph writing this week. We will 
continue to plan out our paragraphs, edit, and produce 
successful paragraphs! 

Science/
S.S. 

We have transitioned into science this week! The students will 
be studying natural resources as well as how to conserve 
resources. We will use a variety of methods to retain 
information in the unit. We will use virtual labs, digital lessons, 
and perform a variety of experiments.  

Fundations This week we will learn how to add suffixes to words with a 
silent e. When a consonant suffix is added, it is simply added to 
the end of a word. If a vowel suffix is added to a vowel 
consonant e word, the e is dropped and the suffix is added. In 
addition, we will revisit adding suffixes to 1-1-1 words. Please 
work with your child at home by using the Fundations 
homework packets. These concepts are tricky and the students 
need many opportunities to master these skills! 
 
Sound Alike Words: 
mind and mined 
find and fined 
 
Cursive Letters: 
q 

Week at a Glance 

Please arrive at 1:45 on 
Friday! If you are unable 
to visit, please contact me 
and we can reschedule!!! 

•  Nov. 6: Julie Nazette 
•  Nov. 11: Angela Rollins 
•  Dec. 12: Christy 

Bennett 

Guest Readers 

None 

Birthdays 

Super Star 
 of the  
Week! 

Jackie 
Hank 



Email me at paul.beth@rrcs.org  

 
 
October 20: Map Project home Visit Due 
October 24: Map Project Due 
October 20-25: Fall Food Drive Week 
October 26: Pumpkins and Pumpkin Book Reports Due, Book and Movie Club forms due 
October 31: Classroom Halloween Party 

Upcoming Events 

Spooky Saturday 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

•  Tempera Paint (all 
colors) 

•  Paint Brushes 
 
 

SPOOKY Saturday 
October 24th (11:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.) 
  
Looking for some Halloween fun?  Don't miss this Rocky 
River tradition at Kensington.  A carnival filled with 
games, a fortune teller, pumpkin raffle, bake sale, cake 
walk, and much, much more. 
  
To purchase tickets online, click here.   Tickets can also 
be purchased during lunch October 21st thru 23rd and, of 
course, the day of the event. 
  
And remember, this wonderful event cannot happen 
without volunteers (over 100 of them).  If you would like 
to help out this wonderful event, please click here to sign 
up.  
  
For more information, please contact Amy Dewey at 
achiki_1@yahoo.com.  The kids of the Rocky River 
community thank you in advance for keeping the tradition 
going year after year.  

***Taken from the KISPTA website*** 

Volunteers Needed 


